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Business Item  

T Transportation Committee Item: 2010-325 

Meeting date:  September 27, 2010 

Metropolitan Council: October 13, 2010 

 

ADVISORY INFORMATION 
Date: September 16, 2010 

Subject: 2010-2013 TIP Amendment: Include SP#8816-1438: 
Pre-implementation study for a priced managed lane 
on I-94 (TAB Action 2010-55) 

District(s), Member(s):  District 13 – Aguilar, District 14 - Beach 
Policy/Legal Reference: TAB Action 

Staff Prepared/Presented: Arlene McCarthy, Director (651-602-1754) 
Amy Vennewitz, Dep. Director Finance & Planning 
(651-602-1058) 
Carl Ohrn, Planning Analyst (651-602-1719) 

Division/Department: MTS 

Proposed Action 
That the Metropolitan Council concur with the Transportation Advisory Board (TAB) 
action to approve a 2010-2013 TIP Amendment for MnDOT SP#8816-1438: Pre-
implementation study for a “Priced” Managed Lane on I-94. 

Background 
Federal Value Pricing Pilot Program funds were awarded to MnDOT in 2009 for study of 
managed lanes and MnPASS on I-94.  The timing was such that these funds were not 
used.  MnDOT would like to use them now to study how the TH-280/I-94 Interchange 
might be modified to implement a MnPASS lane. 

Rationale 
In order the spend Federal Transportation funds, they must be in the current TIP. 

Funding 
The federal funds and state matching funds are available. 

Known Support / Opposition 
MnDOT supports, and no opposition was expressed at the TAC or TAB meetings. 
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